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Vanderburgh County Commissioners to Hold 2024 Roads Hearing  

 

The Board of Commissioners of Vanderburgh County will conduct its annual Vanderburgh County Roads 

Hearing on Tuesday, March 5, 2024. This event will be held as part of the Board of County 

Commissioners meeting scheduled for 3:00 p.m. in Civic Center Complex Room 301, located at 1 N.W. 

Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd., Evansville, Indiana.  

 

During the public forum, information regarding road projects scheduled for 2024 will be shared, offering 

citizens insight into the upcoming developments.  Furthermore, residents are encouraged to actively 

participate by identifying specific county roads they believe should be included in the 2024 paving list. 

 

Residents who wish to address the Board with specific road concerns or suggestions are kindly asked to 

send an email to the Commissioners’ Office no later than February 23, 2024, at 

commissioners@vanderburghgov.org.  This allows time for the issues to be investigated prior to the 

meeting.  Please include specific location information, a clear description of the concern or suggestion, 

relevant reference pictures (if available), and your contact information. 

 

For your convenience, a comprehensive list of all Vanderburgh County maintained roads can be accessed 

by clicking here.    
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